What we are learning in the Summer term:
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PE


In PE we will be looking at Invasion games (summer 1) and athletics (summer 2).


Next half term we will have Commando Joe sessions, focusing on teamwork and fitness.


Our PE lessons will be on Monday and Tuesday.





Please ensure your child brings their PE kit to school on these days in a bag








Maths


We will be following the PowerMaths scheme of work and will be looking at number and place value, and the four main operations; addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. We will also be covering fractions, statistics and money. 


Please help your child learn to count in, 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s.





Essential Learning Experiences


As part of our theme ‘Going Wild, we will be visiting Blackpool Zoo on Tuesday 10th May


As part of our theme ‘Beside the seaside’, we will be visiting Blackpool Beach and having a traditional seaside experience. Date TBA


Cost of both trips is £15 








                          





Computing


We are doing an Information Technology unit. We will be looking at common uses of information technology, and recognise the uses beyond school. 





Theme: Beside the Seaside


   In Besides the Sea we will be looking at the physical and human features of the seaside and exploring the seaside.





                


                     





                     





RE


We will be learning about Ascension and Pentecost. 





We will also be looking at the Church, and learning about other religious places of worship. 





                                                                                    


                                             


 











English


We will be looking at letter writing, both informal and formal as well as poetry. We will also be looking at extended stories, and will be exploring the book ‘How to train your dragon’. We will also be looking at books by a range of different authors. 





Your child will be given a reading book for home, bring it to school every day. Please ensure reading records are signed and are also brought into school.





Spellings will be sent home weekly for our spelling test on Friday.








School uniform reminders


Jewellery, apart from plain stud earrings and watches, is not to be worn in school.


Footwear - plain black shoes


Please name all school uniform!


Long hair must be tied back. 








Theme:  Going Wild


We will be learning about living things.  We will be looking at humans and animals.  We will be looking at their habitats, and what they need to survive.












